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YR 6 SECONDARY APPLICATION  

DEADLINE 31ST OCTOBER   
Secondary schools have their 

open evening/days displayed on 

their websites for  

September 2018 intake 

If your child takes part in Running 

Club, they will be running at King 

George Playing Fields on Monday 

16th October during the session. 

Please collect your child from 

CRESWICK at 4.15pm prompt 

The New school menu will take  

effect from after October half term 

PARENTS EVENING 
 

Don’t forget Parents Evenings are 
next week.  Wednesday and  

Thursday for Rec—Year 6 
Thursday and Friday for Nursery 

SWIMMING—YEAR 5 

Any outstanding amounts for Year 

5 swimming need to be settled 

ASAP.  

To ensure the safety of children and  

parents, please ensure that your 

child does not ride their  

bicycles/scooters on the school 

site.  Please make sure that they 

push them safely to the bike shelter or 

scooter racks.  

The Next PTA meeting will be held on 2nd November at 7pm in the 
School Library.  All welcomed to attend.  If you would like to volunteer to 
be the class parent representative for the PTA please can you leave your 

details at the office. 
 

The minutes of the PTA meeting on the 5th October will shortly be  
uploaded to the school website. 



 

   

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 
JCA—ADVENTURE 
CONDOVER HALL 

 
The Year 6 residential trip  

letters have been sent home. The 
trip will take place on 18th June 

2018 for 5 days. 
Places are limited to 45  

Children 
 

If you require any further  
information please see your 

child’s class teacher. 
 

DEADLINE 18TH OCTOBER 

Raising Money For Breast Cancer Research 

FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER 2017 
  

On Friday 20 October we will be  taking part in  

raising money for breast cancer by wearing pink. 

All money raised will be donated to the breast cancer fund.   

Children and Staff are able to wear any pink clothes, pink 

shoes, pink accessories etc. 

Monetary donations gratefully received 

DINNER MONIES 
This is a reminder that all dinner 
monies are paid/banked directly 
to Herts Catering.  We collect 

the money on their behalf. 
 

It is a requirement that all  
dinner money accounts are kept 

up to date with credit on the  
Accounts, to allow dinners to be 
given, leaving a zero/credited 

balance. 
 

If your child’s dinner money  
account is in arrears, or you do 
not have enough money on the 

account you will be asked to 
provide a packed lunch from 

home. 

As from Monday 16th October we 

shall not be accepting the old £1 coins   


